
HIGHWAYS – in the city of
CANTERBURY

THE KENT COUNTY COUNCIL (CANTERBURY) (TRAFFIC REGULATION 
AND STREET PARKING PLACES) (AMENDMENT No 3) ORDER 2018

Notice is hereby given that KENT COUNTY COUNCIL intends to make the above 
Order  under sections 1(1), 2(1) to (3), 3(2), 4(1) and 4(2), 32(1), 35(1), 45, 46, 49 and 
53 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, (the Act), and of all other enabling powers, 
and after consultation with the Chief officer of Police in accordance with Paragraph 20 
of Schedule 9 to the Act.

The effect of the Order will be to move the single yellow line in 

Bishop’s Way, Canterbury From the southern side of the road to the northern 
side of the road

THE KENT COUNTY COUNCIL (HERNE BAY) (TRAFFIC REGULATION 
AND STREET PARKING PLACES) (AMENDMENT No 3) ORDER 2018

Notice is hereby given that KENT COUNTY COUNCIL intends to make the above 
Order  under sections 1(1), 2(1) to (3), 3(2), 4(1) and 4(2), 32(1), 35(1), 45, 46, 49 and 
53 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, (the Act), and of all other enabling powers, 
and after consultation with the chief officer of police in accordance with Paragraph 20 of 
Schedule 9 to the Act.

The effect of the Order is to provide parking spaces and an electric charging point 
for the sole use of electric vehicles for a maximum period of four hours whilst being 
charged at the following location:

Central Parade On the Southern side of the road, outside numbers 25 
and 26.

This will replace the electric vehicle charging bays 
previously proposed on the Northern side of Central 
Parade.

Full details are contained in the draft orders which, together with a statement of the 
council’s reasons for proposing to make the orders, a map showing the location and 
effect and a copy of any orders which will be amended by the proposed orders, may be 
examined online at www.canterbury.gov.uk/consultations and at the Canterbury 
City Council Offices in Military Road, Canterbury CT1 1YW between 8.30am and 5pm 
Mondays to Fridays.

If you wish to object to the making of the orders or if you wish to support it you should 
email your response, stating clearly the reason, to transportation@canterbury.gov.uk 
Alternatively you may write to the Transportation Manager, Canterbury City Council, 
Military Road, Canterbury, CT1 1YW. Your submission must 
be received by noon on Friday 25 May 2018.

This Notice is published on behalf of Kent County Council, 
Highways and Transportation, County Hall, Maidstone,  
ME14 2XQ.


